
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

On Monday of this week it rained, but we brought 40-40 and hide & 
seek inside. Nothing will stand in the way of the boarders' love for these 
activities. When it comes to adjusting the regulations for indoor space, 
they're on it!! 
 
We leaped at the chance to take Slippers (the house dog) on a dog 
walk on Tuesday. Lucia, one of our senior boarders, took to her right 
away, taking care of her in the house, making sure she had water and 
went to the toilet, and so on. She loved it so much that she wants this 
job every Tuesday. I'm sure slippers enjoyed the attention! 
 
Tuesday night felt like a scene from The Princess Diaries. The fact that 
none of the boarders understood what I was talking about 
demonstrated my age, but we had a fantastic time carrying all of our old 
mattresses downstairs! Emma Bridgewater pottery was heavily 
guarded! 
 
On Wednesday, we relished the return of the fire pit, toasting 
marshmallows and playing another game of 40/40 in! A film concluded 
the evening. 
 
We had a dog walk with Lola and slippers on Thursday, followed by 
watching surfs up in the TV room with lots of dog cuddles.  
 
We're looking forward to one more week before a well-deserved break. 
 
We'll be going to the Kinema on Wednesday, November 11, to see the 
Canterville ghost. Popcorn and drink will be provided, but pupils may 
bring extra money to purchase something else. 
 
I hope you have had a wonderful weekend. 
 
Best Wishes,  

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
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